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NOTIFICATION 

ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR ADMISSION TO  
THREE YEAR LL.B COURSE 2018-19 - ISSUE OF NEW ADMIT CARDS  

 

 The candidates who have applied for the Entrance Examination for 

Admission to Three Year LL.B Course 2018-19 scheduled on                   

08.08.2018 (Saturday) can download their new Admit cards from the website 

www.cee.kerala.gov.in from 31.07.2018 onwards. All candidates should take the 

print out of this new admit card. The candidates have to enter their Application 

Number and Password on the page available after clicking on the link ‘Three Year 

LL.B 2018 - Candidate Portal’ of the website and click the menu item ‘Admit 

Card’ to download their Admit Cards. This Admit Card should be brought to the 

Examination Hall. Admit cards will not be sent to candidates by post. 

 Candidates who forgot application number can view their name, address 

and application number by clicking on the link ‘Find Application Number’ and by 

entering their name.  

 

Helpline numbers: 0471 - 2339101, 2339102, 2339103, 2339104, 2332123                     
 

Thiruvananthapuram  

31.07.2018                                          for Commissioner for Entrance Examinations 


